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At 10:00 a.m., the Commission met with Adair County Collector, Sonja Harden, to discuss credit
card options for the Collector’s Office. Also present was a representative from KTVO
Television. Mrs. Harden had received notification that the credit card company currently serving
the Collector’s Office would no longer be handling transactions as of July 29, 2015. Several
companies were notified to compare interest rates and willingness to participate in the program.
She explained the options from several companies. The company that was best suited for the
needs of the Collector’s Office was a company known as Forte. The interest rate charged by
Forte was 2.5% of the amount from all types of transactions and credit card providers. The
County would be required to purchase a credit card processing machine which Mrs. Harden
stated could be paid for out of the Collector Tax Maintenance Fund as opposed to General
Revenue. Per other County Collectors through the State, Forte provides excellent customer
service and is easy to work with. There would also be the option of providing on-line payment
options for the public at a later date. After discussion, Commissioner Thompson moved to
accept Forte as the new credit card provider for the Adair County Collector’s Office.
Commissioner Adams seconded the motion with all in favor. Mrs. Harden will contact Forte to
obtain an agreement which then be signed by Presiding Commissioner Pickens. Mrs. Harden
thanked the Commission for their input with a decision.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on August 3, 2015.

IN REF. ORDER NO 1 Adair County Clerk Fees for July, 2015
IN REF. ORDER NO 2 Add-Ons and Releases for July, 2015

IN REF. ORDER NO 8 Adair County Collector Fees for July, 2015

ATTEST: &7 ;/ze/ /é,é

County Clerk remdmg Commissioner
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